
  

 

 

 

 

  

Sacred Heart Newslett 

Sacred Heart Newsletter – June 16, 2021 
“For I know the plans I have for you…to give you a future and a hope.”  Jeremiah 29:11 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House/Milk Account Bills:  Your final House/Milk account for this school year is in your Wednesday envelope.  If 

it has a negative balance, you do not owe anything.  Your balance will carry over to next year.  If it has a positive 

balance, please, pay the amount owed by the end of the school year.  

 

2021-2022 School Calendar:  The 2021-2022 Annual School Calendar is available on the website and a hard copy 

is in your Wednesday envelope.  You will also find a copy of the dress code and a supply list.  All of these are also 

available on our website at https://school.shstl.org.  We will be following our dress code closer for the 2021-2022 

school year.  😊 

 

St. Paul Rodeo:  The St. Paul Rodeo will be taking place June 30th to July 4th!  Every year the Sacred Heart Knights 

of Columbus BBQ chicken to be sold at the Rodeo.  They need our help!  We will be BBQing chicken in afternoon 

shifts that are 4 hours long.  This is a fun time to get to know other parents and parishioners while earning money for 

the school and earning P.E.A.C.E. Points for your family.  Refreshments are provided and you get to take a half a 

BBQ chicken home with you.  If you would like to sign up, contact Steve Miller at 503-881-2946. 

 

Recruitment and Development for Sacred Heart Catholic School:  Flyers are available to put on bulletin boards 

around town.  Please take a flyer to put up around town and at local parishes.  Word of mouth is the best recruitment 

for our wonderful school! 

 

Uniform Closet:  Our closet is overflowing.  We cannot take any more uniforms at this time.  If you would like to 

look through the closet for items for next school year, feel free to come in and look.  We ask that you put items back 

in neatly.  All drawers and tubs are clearly marked with size and gender.   

 

Water Bottles:  Please send a water bottle to school with your child(ren).  The weather is warming up and our 

students need to stay hydrated; especially, during PE.  No one is allowed to drink directly out of the drinking 

fountains.  They are allowed to fill their water bottles at the drinking fountains.   

 

Lost & Found:  Our Lost & Found will be in the uniform closet in a tub marked “Lost & Found”.  If your child has 

lost a clothing item, please, check there.   If items have not been picked up from the “Lost & Found” by the end of 

the school year they will be disposed of.  PLEASE put your child’s name on all facemasks, jackets, sweaters 

and sweatshirts.  Currently, we have many jackets and sweaters in the “Lost & Found”.  Come check it out! 

😊 

 

June 

 

18 8:15 AM Mass with Parent 

11:30 AM Dismissal-LAST DAY OF 

SCHOOL 

Have a Great Summer!! 
 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 

 

6 Labor Day 

7 1st Day of school 

10 8:15 AM Mass 

14 8:30 AM School Photos 

 

 

    

    

      

 

https://school.shstl.org/


Bottle & Can Drive:  We have blue Bottle Drop bags to be used for our bottle and can drive.  Though we take 

bottles and cans in other bags, filling blue bags at home would save our Bottle & Can Drive Chairperson hours of 

work.  If you would like to pick up some for the summer, call or email the office and we will send them home with 

your child.  These bags are mixed with aluminum, plastic and glass.  Please keep them under 20 pounds. 

 

 

 

 

Please support us by using Amazon Smile https://smile.amazon.com/ch/93-0459186  and by using scrip 

www.shopwithscrip.com or www.benefit-mobile.com 

Photos are available on our school website https://school.shstl.org/ and on our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartgervais/ 

 
Around Our Community 

 
Regis St. Mary Catholic School is holding their annual raffle.  1st Prize is a New Buick Encore GX 
valued at $27.585.  2nd Prize is $1000 in Cash.  3rd Prize is $100 in Cash.  Tickets are $50 Each with buy 
two get one free!  To purchase a ticket go to Tickets — Regis St. Mary Catholic School (rsmauction.org) 

Youth Development Track & Field Meet:  Blanchet Catholic School is holding a Youth Development 
Track & Field Meet for Elementary and Middle School students from Blanchet, Queen of Peace, St. 
Vincent’s, St. Joseph’s and Sacred Heart on June 15th at 5:30 PM.  Here is the link to sign your child up:  
Event registration (google.com) https://forms.gle/vFz9ACKzDCkAJ2t7A This is a great opportunity for 
your child to try different events. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic School, a mission of Sacred Heart-St. Louis Parish, forms children in knowledge, 

virtue and the spiritual life in a safe and positive educational environment that they may develop into 

disciples of Jesus Christ. 
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